
To: 

Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) 

From: 

MTC Policy Advisory Council Chair Randi Kinman 

CC: 

MTC Policy Advisory Council Members 

Date: 

April 12, 2023 

Work Item Number: 

1114 

Regarding: 

Assembly Bill (AB) 817 (Pacheco): Brown Act Teleconferencing Reform 

Summary: 

At its Wednesday, April 12, 2023 meeting, the Policy Advisory Council received a report from Rebecca 

Long, Director of Legislation and Public Affairs, providing an update on legislative efforts to reform the 

Ralph M. Brown Act, known colloquially as “California’s sunshine law for local government.” 

Councilmember Adina Levin suggested that the Council vote on the statement below, which passed 

unanimously with 19 “ayes” (including all the Councilmembers present).  

Council Statement to Metropolitan Transportation Commission: 

“The Commission should support AB 817 – The Brown Act Teleconferencing Reform” bill. 

Regards, 

 

Randi Kinman, Council Chair 
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